On February 13, 2005 Board Board Chairman, Tom Lynch, asked the following question regarding Board Item G2 - Receipt of Grant Funding from Tenet Healthcare: 

 

Question:    What about Atlantic and Carver?  They are very near Delray Beach Hospital, a Tenet facility. 

 

Response:  Every school, including Atlantic and Carver, will receive one AED purchased by the School District. This new donation is for a second unit at a limited number of schools.  The schools were selected by committee. Committee members included Lashandra Span, the school district safety manager, a representative from Tenet Health Systems, a representative from our purchasing department and Jon Levinson who was instrumental in obtaining this funding.  The funding from this donation was limited to $25,000.
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Chief Academic Officer

